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Secretary Gray Excited for Meeting of Wyoming Presidential 
Electors 

 

CHEYENNE, WY – Wyoming’s presidential electors will convene in the office of Wyoming 
Secretary of State Chuck Gray at 12:00 noon today, December 17, 2024. The electors will convene in the 
office of the Wyoming Secretary of State in the Wyoming State Capitol, and the ceremony will continue 
in the Wyoming Capitol Rotunda. Wyoming’s electors will cast their votes for Donald J. Trump and JD 
Vance, the candidates for the office of president and vice-president receiving the highest number of votes 
in Wyoming’s 2024 General Election.  

“I am very excited about Wyoming’s electoral college ceremony, and look forward to the meeting 
of Wyoming’s presidential electors today,” Secretary of State Chuck Gray said in a statement. “This is a 
historic and momentous occasion for our state, and our republic.” 

The Wyoming Presidential Electors meeting will be streamed on YouTube here.  

MEETING OF WYOMING PRESIDENTIAL ELECTORS 
 
When: December 17, 2024 at 12:00 PM MST 
Where: Ceremonial Office of the Secretary of State, Wyoming Capitol 
 
Livestream:  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hAqCRMljh7Q 
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